No. 94-49 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Tel. 301/504-2240 (Tuesday, March 22, 1994)

NOTE TO EDITORS:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has received the two
attached letter-type reports from its independent Advisory
Committee on Reactor Safeguards. They provide comments on a
draft Commission paper on source term related technical and
licensing issues pertaining to evolutionary and passive light
water reactor designs and the need for review of rationale for
regulation.
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Attachments:
As stated



